From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: Zero Emission Reg
Date: Monday, March 6, 2023 11:27:04 AM

From: Gregory Sacco <grsacco@verizon.net>

Sent: Friday, March 3, 2023 4:50 PM

To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>
Cc: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: Zero Emission Reg

I am completely to any regulation or law mandating all Ev as proposed in the regulation developed
by DENREC. None of the science backs any reason to eliminate fossil fuels vehicles and replace
them with EV’s. The environmental cost of the proposal outweighs the benefits gained. All the
surveys to date show an over-whelming majority of Delawareans support this position and are
against this propose reg.

Sent from my iPad
Gregory Sacco
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